
      Livonia Public Schools
Information and Instructional Technology

Date: October 11, 2024

To:      Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phil Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Purchase of Chromebooks

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the October 14, 2024, 
Committee of the Whole Meeting to discuss the Information Technology 
Department’s recommendation of purchasing of 3,600 new Chromebooks, the 
majority of which will be used in our secondary buildings, and a portion of the 
new devices will be used in the special education resource rooms throughout 
the district. This purchase will replace the older devices and add new devices 
to our resource rooms throughout the district. 

We recommend awarding the purchase to People Driven Technology in the 
amount of $1,400,364 for the devices and All Covered/Konica Minolta in the 
amount of $45,000 for the configuration services. The total cost of the project will 
be $1,445,364.  This purchase will be funded through the 2021 Bond Fund. Since 
this purchase is being made using MHEC bid pricing, the district’s requirement to 
bid is satisfied.

Please add this to the agenda of the next Committee of the Whole meeting on 
Monday, October 14, 2024.  
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